
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Apart from the odd storm, the weather has been great and children have enjoyed being out on the 

field.  Lessons are in full swing and children’s behaviour has been exceptional. Both our School 

Improvement Partner and People Partner visited this week to see our setting for the first time and they 

were so impressed with the calm, purposeful atmosphere evident as they walked around the school. 

Please can we remind families that children should only have mobile phones with them if they are 

walking to and from school on their own and are in Years 5 or 6.  When mobile phones are brought 

onto site, the expectation is that they are immediately switched off and then handed to their class 

teacher as they enter the classroom.  We would also like to ask that parents / carers do not use their 

mobile phones on the playground. 

Thank you to those of you who attended the ‘meet the teacher’ sessions this week – I hope you 

found them useful. 

Good luck to all the Year 6s who are going on their residential trip on Monday! For those not going, 

some lovely activities have been planned for instead. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Coates  

Congratulations to… 

 

Stars of the Week Name  Kindness Award Name 

RK Harrison P RK Maisie K 

1L Kayden N 1L Sienna C 

2C Jacob A 2C Florence L 

2D Kenzie R 2D Daniella G 

3M Sophie C 3M Omer T 

3P Kyrone F 3P Oscar B 

4M Romeo G 4M Alexa E 

4W Ronnie W 4W Alice B 

5R Zack S 5R Alfie R-P 

5T Charlie G 5T Taylor S 

6C Lyler-Rose S 6C Tallulah A 

6R Antonina Z 6R India H 

Week ending: 15.09.23 
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This Week’s News 
Bikeability 

This week and last we had a number of children in Key Stage 2 undertake their Bikeability training.  

This included general bicycle maintenance and learning about road safety. Well done to all of the 

children who passed their proficiency test. 
 

School Parliament 

Congratulations to the following Year 6 students who will be our Ministers this year: 

Ministry Minister/s 

Maths Jacoby, Bobby and Aiden 

History Lily W and Wyatt 

The Arts Natalia and Emily K 

Computing Dominic ,Ben 

Reading Chloe F 

Sport Joseph, John, Emilis, Sidney, Paulius, Bradley, Rhys, Jesvin and Jake 

Cooking Tallulah, Kuda, Nyah, Francesca, Miriam, Milasi, Emily M, Iris and India 

Charity Khloe, Mila, Carson, Lyler-Rose, Lily G, Max Ho,  Grace and Emma 

Environment Harrison, Max Ha, Joshua, Henry, Isabella, Blake and Kevinas  

As always, they will lead the School Parliament but elected class councillors will attend the monthly 

meetings. 
 

House Captains 

Congratulations to the following children for writing a successful letter of application to be a house 

captain.  We are really looking forward to seeing you support your peers throughout the year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



House Points 

Here are the cumulative house points for this week and last: 

 

Blue  391  Green  449  Red 532  Yellow 466 

 

Well done to Red team for winning last week and Yellow team for winning this week by one point! 

 

 

School Meals and Events 
All of our food is provided to us by Caterlink.  They adhere to the nutritional standards outlined by 

the DfE. 

  



Diary Dates 
New dates are added in red each week. 

Autumn Term

22nd September – Girls’ Football Competition – Mrs. 

MacNeil will confirm team with individuals 

27th – Flu vaccination event 

16th October – provisional date for Year 2 museum visit 

17th October – School photographs for all children and 

new staff 

20th October - PD Day 

23rd – 27th October - Half term 

1st and 2nd November - Parent Consultations 

6th November – Flag Fen trip for Year 3 

23rd November – Miss. Rushmer’s Class Assembly (Year 

6) 

24th November – Year 5 Ancient Greek History Off The 

Page event 

30th November – Mrs. Culyer’s Class Assembly (Year 2) 

13th December – 2nd flu vaccination 

14th December - Reception and Year 1 Nativity, 

9:00am start time 

19th December – Last day of term 

20th December – PD Day 

 

Spring Term 

4th January – Children return to school 

1st February – Miss. Corrigan’s Class Assembly (Year 6) 

18th January – Mrs. Tonk’s Class Assembly (Year 5)  

25th January – Miss. Davis-Day’s Class Assembly (Year 

2)  

19th – 23rd February - Half term 

21st March – Years 4 and 5 production, 9:00am start 

time 

21st March – Mrs. MacNeil’s Class Assembly (Year 3) 

25th and 26th March – Subject Revolution Maths Escape 

Room for KS1 and KS2 

27th March – Last day of term 

28th March – PD Day 

 

 

Summer Term 

15th April – Children return to school 

18th April – Class group and Year 6 leavers’ 

photographs 

25th April – Mrs. Kent’s Class Assembly (Reception)  

17th May – Mrs. Walker’s Class Assembly (Year 4) – 

CHANGE OF DATE FROM 24TH MAY 

23rd May - Sports Day 

24th May – PD Day 

27th – 31st May - Half term 

5th June – Mrs. Moss’ Class Assembly (Year 4)  

20th June – Miss. Payne’s Class Assembly (Year 3)  

27th June – Miss. Rose’s Class Assembly (Year 5) 

11th July – Miss. Leavey’s Class Assembly (Year 1) 

16th July – Years 2 and 3 production, 9:00am start time 

19th July - Leavers’ Assembly (instead of Year 6 

production) 

19th July – Last day of term 

22nd July – PD Day 

 

 


